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On May 23rd, we selected 

eight students from Year 5 

and 6 to participate in a 

basketball tournament at 

Newton Prep against other 

Wandsworth Schools. The 

eight pupils were then 

separated into two different 

teams and played several 

matches each.  

 

During the competition, BWA put 

in a fantastic effort and played 

many tight matches against our 

opponents. Which saw us come 

very close to snatching some wins. 

We are all exceptionally proud of 

the pupils who represented BWA 

we are so proud and cannot wait 

for another chance to play 

together.  

Lastly, thank you to all our parents 

who came along and supported 

our pupils and Miss Ugochukwu for 

helping out on the day.  
 

 


